
 

 
TOWN OF MENDON 

Mendon Town Hall 
20 Main Street 

Mendon, Massachusetts 01756 
Telephone: (508) 473-2312    

Fax: (508) 478-8241 
BOSAdmin@mendonma.gov  

 
 
 
Select Board Members 
 
Christopher Burke Chair 
Mark W. Reil, Jr. 
Lawney Tinio 
 
 
 

 

    

 
 
TO:  Ellen Agro- Town Clerk 
  
FROM: Laura St.John-Dupuis- Executive Assistant 
 
DATE:  March 25, 2020 
 
RE:  Mendon Municipal Town Election Postponement  
 
On March 24, 2020, at a duly posted Select Board meeting, the Board unanimously 
voted to approve the postponement of the Mendon Town Election as per the following. 
 
Pursuant to An Act Granting Authority to Postpone 2020 Municipal Elections in the 
Commonwealth and Increase Voting Options in Response to the Declaration of 
Emergency to Respond to COVID-19, after consultation with the Town Administrator 
and the Local Election Official, that the Mendon Municipal Town Election currently 
scheduled for May 12, 2020 be postponed to June 9, 2020. 
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